
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thursday 4th May 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

I am writing to inform you that from today, if you bring your children to nursery after 9.15am, you will 
need to bring them via the side gate entrance. If you have a new child settling in, then you will also 
need to bring them via the side gate entrance.  You will also need to leave via the side gate. Group 
time starts at 9.15am, so this will minimise any disruption at nursery. 

If you would like to discuss this further with me, or have any questions then please come and see me. 

Thank you for your continued understanding and support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Sally Appadu 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lillian De Lissa Nursery School, 
Bellevue, Edgbaston 
Birmingham, B5 7LX 
Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 
Executive Head Teacher- Mr David Aldworth 

 


